INTRODUCTION TOTHE DC: 0-3™
Diagnosing Mental Health and Developmental Disorders in Very
Young Children
Tuesday, April 26,2005 9:00 a.m.- 4:00 p.m.
Earle Brown Heritage Center
6155 Earle Brown Drive
Brooklyn Center, MN
Direction line: 763-569-3455

Summary: This interactive session introduces mental health practitioners and other
interested professionals to a system for diagnosing the mental health and developmental
disorders of very young children. This system takes into account the unique
developmental and relational needs of very young children.

Presenter: Molly Romer Witten, Ph.D.

Target Audience: Allenrolled Minnesota Health Care Programs (MCHP) mental health
professionals who work with children are encouraged to attend. Mental health professionals,
IEIC members, Head Start staff, and county workers who work with very young children.

CEU: This workshop has been approved by the following professional organizations for
Continuing Education Units (CEU): The Board of Social Work, Board of Psychology, and the
Board of Marriage and Family Therapy.

Credit may also be sought from the Board of Nursing.

This presentation is free of charge. However, seating is limited and early reservations are
recommended. For reservations please contact: John Marino, 651-297-5242, fax: 651-215-
5714 or by e-mail: john.marino @state.mn.us, no later than April 15, 2005.

Suggested materials for this workshop may be purchased from
www.zerotothree.org/bookstore. Efforts are being made to have some materials available for
purchase on site, on the day of the workshop.

Name/ organization:

Address:

1. Do you currently provide mental health services to children under five years old?
Yes/no.
2. How do you envision your practice changing as a result of this workshop?

SPONSORED BY:

This training workshop is one of the activities of ABCD II/Great Start Minnesota, a grant project of
the Commonwealth Fund and the National Academy for State Health Policy (NASHP), in
partnership with Ramsey County Early Childhood Mental Health Committee, with funds provided
by the John S. and James L. Knight Foundation.
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